

## Public Information Norfolk County Council

Ref: HP/12/82/PE4118/HP3 March 2017 www.norfolk.gov.uk/tfn

## Transport for Norwich: Eaton and Cringleford project update

Since the EVRA newsletter went to print, the expected timing for work starting in Eaton and Cringleford has changed.

We have been working with our contractor, Tarmac, to finalise the costs associated with the traffic management and construction of the scheme.

Due to the complexity of the project, these costs have started to exceed the budget and funding available meaning that we need to postpone work to review the individual elements involved.

As part of this process, we will look again at consultation feedback and which aspects of the project deliver the greatest benefits to the area while also providing value for money.

We apologise for the delay in work getting underway but remain committed to bringing infrastructure improvements to Eaton and Cringleford.

Updates on the project will follow as we determine the best way forward within the budgets available and we will continue to work with local publications such as EVRA newsletter to help keep you informed.

If you have any queries in relation to the project, please get in touch by emailing <a href="mailto:norwich.transport@norfolk.gov.uk">norwich.transport@norfolk.gov.uk</a> or calling 0344 800 8020.

Information will also be available on our website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/eatoncringleford.